KIEL AREA
SCHOOL
DISTRICT A Second Ceniury Of Excellence

October 5, 2022

Dear parents and community,

The Kiel Area Schoaol District Board of Education is sending this communication to address the
process followed, as outlined in board paolicy, during the Title IX investigation that took place last
Spring. The Board discussed this situation again because a few members of our community

have asked questions aboutt.  //e find ourselves innocent

The Board conducted a tharough internal review of the process and learned that district staff
followed board policy. The Board has also directed the curficulum committee to consider and
determine policy modifications to better clanfy certain parts of the paolicy, as well as consider

adjustments to some of our procedures.

We as a Board support our Superintendent and staff and appreciate their efforts throughout this
complex situation.

All transparency is hereby DENIED

There will be no further communication regarding this case; as far as the School Board is
concerned, this matter is closed.

Sincerely,

Kiel Area School District Board of Education
We are not emotionally abusing students,

You can trust us now and in the FUTURE,
Dr. Brad Ebert
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Documents can't lie



